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Dean Rebecca H. White of the University of Georgia School of Law welcomed SEAALL 
members to Athens.  She thanked the UGA library staff for their contributions to the law school 
and the members of the Local Arrangements Committee for their efforts in hosting the 
conference.  She congratulated UGA Library Director Ann Puckett, who is slated to receive the 
Gallagher Award at this year’s AALL conference in Washington, DC.   
 
Ann Puckett, Chair of Local Arrangements, described the raffle opportunities available at the 
conference.  The Thomas Moser Company donated a rocking chair to be raffled for the benefit of 
the SEAALL Scholarship Fund.  Local artist Jamie Calkin donated a framed print to be raffled 
for the benefit of the Pinewoods Library, the local library adopted by the SEAALL Community 
Service Committee for this year’s meeting. 
 
Paula Tejeda presented the Treasurer’s report.  Highlights of her report include an opening 
balance of $59,519.17, total income of $58,082.92, total working balance of $117,602.09, total 
expenditures of $26,404.39, a closing working balance of $91,197.70, total investments of 
$9,955.70, and total assets of $101,153.40.  The organization is in a secure financial position. 
The report was approved on a motion from President Amy Osborne, seconded by Ismael Gullon. 
 
 


